
u.s. Department of Justice

Federal Bureau of Investigation

Washington, D. C. 20535-0001

August 10, 2005

The Honorable John W. Warner
United States Senator
5309 Commonwealth Centre Pkwy.
Suite 401
Midlothian, VA 23112

Dear Senator Warner:

Thank you for your letter, on behalf of your constituent Rajan (Ron) Jagannathan, dated
June 29, 2005.

As indicated in his letter to you, Mr. Jagannathan recently met with a Special Agent ofthe
Federal Bureau of Investigation and provided the Agent with the documentation you enclosed. After a
careful review, we determined that the United States Army Central Control Office (ACCO) was best
qualified to handle this complaint. On July 26,2005, we provided the information to ACCO,
United States Army, 8825 Beulah St., Ft. Belvoir, VA 22060.

Additionally, Mr. Jagannathan was previously provided all information concerning him in
accordance with the law as informed by the Department of Justice, Office of Information and Privacy in
their letter to him dated May 09, 2005.

We hope this information is helpful to you in respondingto Mr. Jagannathan

David ~W.Szady~~
Assistant Director
Counterintelligence Division


